
duly 8, 1965 

Dear Kae Ueasher, 

i have yo:r letter of June 17th and have been doing some 

checking of the questions you raise. 48 you know lr Hudkins 

is mentioned in the hcarinzs of the Commission, Volume ITT 

pp. 105-108, and Volume V, Pare 243 and 253. 

. It is quite possible that a member of the staff or a 
representative of another yovermmental arency did interview 

Ly Hudkins. 

"Undoubtedly "Ir Lee Rankin who served as Chicf Counsel 
for the Commission would be in a better position to -nswer 

your question. iis present address on a 

Sincerely, 

Gerald k Ford, if.C. 

GRE: ma


